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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 

 
Date:  May 9, 2022 
 
To:   Mark F. Miller, City Manager 
  
From:  Robert J. Bruner, Assistant City Manager 

Brian Goul, Recreation Director 
   
Subject: Tennis and Pickleball Court Use in Parks Report 
 

 
The City of Troy has a total of four tennis only courts, four pickleball only courts, and five dual 
pickleball and tennis courts at our Parks.  The breakdown is below: 
 

• Boulan Park Courts 1-4: Tennis and Pickleball (Lights available) 

• Boulan Park Courts 5-8: Tennis Only (Lights available) 

• Brinston Park 1 Court: Tennis and Pickleball 

• Redwood Park Courts 1-4: Pickleball Only 
 
In the past, the Recreation Department has reserved courts for the Troy School District, Troy Racquet 
Club, Troy Tennis Club, and Troy Senior Tennis League.  The specifics are below. 
 

• Troy and Athens High Schools: 8 courts, 2 Saturdays per year from 8am-6pm. 

• Boulan Park Middle School: 8 courts, Monday -Thursday 2:30-4pm for 5 weeks. 

• Troy Racquet Club: 3 courts at various times the week the bubble goes up and down and 
during Troy Daze.  

• Troy Tennis Club: 8 courts Wednesdays 5-9pm and Saturdays 10am-1pm. 

• Troy Senior Tennis League:  4 courts, Tuesdays and Fridays 9-11am. 
 
With the addition of pickleball to some of the Boulan Park Tennis Courts, there has been a significant 
increase in demand and requests from groups to reserve times.  The Recreation Department 
determined that the City has a partnership with the Troy School District and Troy Racquet Club and 
have allowed their groups to continue to use the courts this year with a plan to reevaluate it at the end 
of this season. 
 
The Troy Tennis Club and Troy Senior Tennis League have no affiliation with the Recreation 
Department.  With the increase in requests by groups interested in using the courts, it has been 
determined that in the interest of being fair to all groups and residents interested in using the courts 
that they would not be allowed to be reserved unless affiliated with the Troy School District, Troy 
Racquet Club, or Troy Recreation Department which use them sporadically. 
 
The Recreation Department is willing to work with groups to offer leagues through the City that are 
open to the public and not drop in, but have not had any requests at this time. 


